
February 27, 2017

Executive session

Meeting with attorney Eric Shults

Mr. Shults stated that the minutes from the Fire Department are to be turned over to Mr. 
Libordi.

Procedures are to be followed from here on regarding funds from the sale of fire department 
equipment. All monies are to be turned over to the Village Clerks office.

The Fire Department can not apply for grants without board approval first.

A meeting should be held between the Village board and the Fire department board.

Mr. Shults will contact the Fire Departments grant writer


